NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
OF THE
NOAH WEBSTER SCHOOL-PIMA

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that Noah Webster
Schools-Pima, an Arizona non-profit corporation, will hold a meeting open to the public on April 25,
2023 at 6:30 p.m. at the Noah Webster Schools-Pima multipurpose room at 5399 N. Pima Rd.,
Scottsdale, AZ 85250,

After commencement of the public meeting at 6:30 p.m., a public forum will be held to conduct
business with the Title VI Program to discuss Committee program needs and direction.
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Dated this 25 day of ng(‘i / , 2023,

ot

Tara Bittinger/ Titfe/V! Director Noah Webster Schools-Pima

A copy of the agenda for the public meeting may be obtained by contacting Noah Webster
schools-Pima’s Title | Director, Tara Bittinger.



